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September 11, 2019 
 

 
 
Jim MacEachern 
Hamlet of Cambridge Bay 
23 Kamotik Road, PO Box 16 
Cambridge Bay Nunavut X0B0C0 Canada 
jmaceachern@cambridgebay.ca 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mr. MacEachern: 
 
RE: NPC File # 149179 [Cambridge Bay, NU. Freshwater Creek Riverbed Restoration] 
 
On June 14, 2019, Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) forwarded the above noted project proposal from the Hamlet 
of Cambridge Bay to the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) for screening. 
 
On September 10, 2019, the NPC received a notice of inclusion to scope from the NIRB (File No. 19XN034) identifying 
“additional works or activities as being sufficiently related to the project to form part of it” and requesting “further 
direction from the Commission regarding whether the proposed project and updated scope of activities is in 
conformity with any applicable land use plans for the area.” In order for the NPC to provide such direction, you will 
need to submit a proposal through the NPC’s online application system (http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal) to amend file 
149179 outlining the additional scope of activities.   
 
The previously reviewed project proposal may be found at this website: 
http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/project-dashboard.php?appid=149179&sessionid= 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 983-4625. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Savoy 
Manager of Planning & Implementation 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
 
cc. 
Jivko Jivkov, Jivko Engineering Ltd.  
Kelli Gillard, Nunavut Impact Review Board 
Peter Scholz, Nunavut Planning Commission 
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